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Steven Hicks <hicks.invest@yahoo.com>
Friday, January 22, 2010 11:01 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

To Whom it may concern:

I am writing you today to voice that I am OPPOSED to the proposed changes in RIN 3038-AC61. The
proposed changes would greatly affect many retail clients who invest in the forex market.

It was modified from 200:1 to 100:1.

If it goes to 10:1, then I would not be able to trade.

Thank you for your consideration,

Steven Hicks


